
The Department of Energy’s National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) is holding two 
online public scoping meetings to invite public participation in the process and to encourage 
public input on the scope and alternatives that should be considered in the Los Alamos 
National Laboratory Draft Site-Wide Environmental Impact Statement (SWEIS). The LANL 
SWEIS will analyze the potential environmental impacts of the reasonable alternatives for 
continuing LANL operations for approximately the next 15 years. In light of current public 
health concerns NNSA will be hosting two internet-based (with telephone access), virtual 
scoping meetings in place of in-person meetings. 
 

Tuesday, September 13, 2022 
Online Public Meeting:  2:00 p.m.  –  4:00 p.m. MDT 

Access by Internet: https://tinyurl.com/LANLSCOPING1 
Access by Telephone: (719) 359-4580 

Webinar ID: 854 9276 5831  
 

Wednesday, September 14, 2022 
Online Public Meeting:  5:00 p.m.  –  7:00 p.m. MDT 

Access by Internet at: https://tinyurl.com/LANLSCOPING2 
Access by Telephone: (719) 359-4580 

Webinar ID: 897 9221 6008  
 

Additional details and meeting materials are available for review online at:  
https://www.energy.gov/nnsa/nnsa-nepa-reading-room 

 
Written comments on the scope of the SWEIS can be submitted by email to:  

LANLSWEIS@nnsa.doe.gov   
or in writing to: 

LANL SWEIS Comments 
3747 West Jemez Road  ▪  Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 
Please mark envelopes and emails as:  SWEIS Comments 

 
Comments must be received/postmarked by October 3, 2022. 
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